
  
 

 

 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  
Date:  July 22, 2020 
Subject: R-42-20 Small Cell Systems - Fines 
 

 
This fine is proposed to for violations of the small cell systems ordinance.  This resolution travels 
with O-29-20.   
 
Prepared by Sally Nash, Director of Planning & Zoning  


